
 

1772 Barton Drive 

Prince Albert, SK 

S6V 7W1 

 

 

April 8, 2025 

 

To: Chief of Police, Prince Albert Police Service / RCMP  

 

On behalf of Prince Albert Minor Baseball Association, we are requesting that a Police Criminal 

Record Check and Vulnerable Sector Verification be completed on                                                    .               

He/she has applied for a volunteer position with our organization as part of our coaching staff 

for the 2025 baseball season. In this role, he/she will be placed in a position of trust with 

children and vulnerable persons. Once the Police Criminal Record Check and the appropriate 

documentation are complete, please return the form to the above-named individual.  He/she 

will return the form to our volunteer coordinator for review.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Karla Brassard  

Registrar/Administrative Assistant  

PAMBA 


